Town of Keene
Public Hearing
The Increase and Improvement of Facilities of Water District No.2
            June 10th 2025
         5:30 P.M. Town Hall

[bookmark: _GoBack]Board Members Present:  Teresa Cheetham-Palen Deputy Supervisor, Christopher Daly, Ann Hough Council Members

Absent:  Joe-Pete Wilson, Robert Biesemeyer

Town Officials Present: Anna Whitney Town Clerk, Savana Li Water Superintendent

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Town Counsel Present: Bryan Liam Kennelly, Esq

Members of the Public: Roger Allen

Call the Public Hearing to Order at 5:30 by Teresa Cheetham-Palen

Pledge of Allegiance
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:
Notice of Public Hearing was published in the Sun Community and the Press Republican Newspaper, posted on the Town of Keene website, and posted on our signage boards at the Town Hall. This public hearing is on the matter of the increase and improvement of Water District No.2 in the Town of Keene, Essex County, New York (additional cost). 

Ms. Cheetham-Palen explain the reason for our Public Hearing.  She stated this is the time for questions ad concerns.

Public Comment: No Comments

Adjourn Ms. Cheetham-Palen adjourned at 5:35 P.M.

Town Clerk 
Town of Keene
Ann Whitney


